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Dear Families 

 

A very warm day in school. Thank you for sending 

students in with hats, water and suncream, they 

certainly needed them today. 

 

Information came home this week about Parents’ 

Evening taking place on Monday 27th June 

between 4.00pm and 6.30pm. This event will be a 

wonderful opportunity to celebrate the progress 

your child has made this year and will link to their 

summer report. It will also be an excellent 

opportunity to discuss your child and their 

aspirations. Please follow the link provided in your 

letter to indicate your preferred appointment time 

as soon as possible.   

 

Many thanks to everyone who took the time to 

complete the parental consultation about future 

involvement in the school. We will use the 

information you shared to inform our plans for 

September. 

 

The Friends of Castle School will be meeting via 

Zoom on 30th June to plan fund-raising 

opportunities for next year. Please contact the 

school office via Office@castle.cambs.sch.uk if 

you would like a Zoom invitation to join the 

meeting. 

 

We very much look forward to welcoming our NCS 

group back today from their expedition to Norfolk. 

The photos and videos are amazing and it certainly 

looks like they had a fantastic week. 

 

 

Ruth 

Many of you will remember our valued colleague 

Ruth Haslop who worked with us as a Teaching 

Assistant for many years. We were very sad to 

hear that she has passed away and send our most 

sincere condolences to her family and friends.     

 

Warwick Class News 

Warwick are having a very busy term. This week 

we have had two fantastic opportunities to 

develop our learning. On Monday, we visited the 

Powerhouse games at Cambridge University which 

was in partnership with the University Rugby club. 

Warwick pupils had a great time mixing with three 

other schools and university students whilst taking 

part in a variety of different sports.  

We had a performance poet visit us on Tuesday, 

during this session our pupils wrote some brilliant 

poems, some of which may be performed at The 

Junction later this year.  

 

Castle School 

Cambridge 

mailto:Office@castle.cambs.sch.uk


Warwick students also continue to enjoy their 

regular work experience placements and sessions 

at the Cambridge University Gym. 

 

Arbury Carnival 

Thank you to everyone who joined us at the 

Arbury Carnival on Saturday.  

 

 
 

We all had an amazing time and really enjoyed 

taking part in the Carnival Parade. Our Castle 

Tombola was also a great success and raised over 

£300.  

 

Thank you to everyone who came along, got 

involved and helped out – a lovely day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Best wishes  

 

Anne Haberfield  

Deputy Headteacher 


